
 

 

 

 

October 2020  

News 

This Month’s News: 
 
As the government guidelines continue to change we are challenged with enforcing the restrictions, 
we encourage residents and business owners to follow rules on social distancing and wearing face 
coverings. We are dealing with reports of COVID breaches and issuing penalty notices, when there is 
clear evidence of a breach. Enforcement action in relation to breaches by businesses will be led by 
local Authorities (Environmental Health Officers & Trading Standards). Overall the compliance of 
regulations in Market Bosworth & Surrounding Villages has been acceptable, and individuals have 
adapted well. We hope to educate those who do not comply, and remind them that the FPN (Fixed 
Penalty Notice) now stands at £1,000 payable within 28days, reduced to £500 if paid within 14 days.  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/coronavirus-covid-19-what-has-changed-22-september  
 
Throughout the month we have supported our NPA (Hinckley & Blaby) with the execution of several 
drug warrants, which have led to many arrests.  The success of this operation was undoubtedly down 
to the intelligence provided by local residents. This shows the importance of ‘speaking out’ about any 
concerns you may have regarding individuals and their behaviour. So thank you! 
 
Also this month we supported the return of 25 schools on NH29 beat. Returning to school is vital for 
children’s education and wellbeing, and parents and teachers have embraced the government 
restrictions. We must however remind vehicle users travelling to-from our schools to remember Road 
Safety, with an average of 70 people per day (2018) seriously injured on British roads, now more than 
ever do we urge you to THINK about your actions on the ‘School Run’. Do everything you can to avoid 
collisions and casualties.   
 
 
 

Neighbourhood Link – Have you signed up? 

Your Local Policing       
Newsletter:   

 
 Market Bosworth & The Villages 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our community messaging system, 
Neighbourhood Link. You will receive regular emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, 
good news stories, crime prevention advice, witness appeals and local events. 
It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk 

Follow us on Twitter @hinckleypolice or Facebook /hinckleypolice 

Email hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk Page 1 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @hinckleypolice or Facebook / @MarketBosworthPolice 

Email hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 

Community Consultation 

What You Told Us:  
 
Anti-Social Behaviour & Trespassing 
 
What we did: 
 
We have continued to address reports of Anti-social behaviour in Groby. The individuals have been 
identified and we have issued several warning letters. Home visits have been carried out and advice 
given to parents. Contact has been made with the Head of Year at Brookvale Learning Campus, 
discussions have led to highlighting key ‘gathering’ areas in the parent’s newsletter. Local Youth 
Volunteers have offered to engage with the individuals, as part of a ‘Community Resolution’. Beat 
officers will continue to patrol the area, and also monitored by partnering agencies such as HBBC ASB 
team.  
 
Crime 
If you would like to view the most up to date crime figures and much more for your local area please 
go to Police.uk to find out more. 
https://www.police.uk/leicestershire/NH29/ 

Your Beat Team 

We are always happy to hear from you. Please email us at @leicestershire.pnn.police.uk or call 101. 

Sgt 730 
Andy Cox 

 

PC 537 
Phil Hale 

 

Beat Surgeries This Month: 
All beat surgeries and public consultations have been put on hold and will be resumed following 
restrictions on the movement of the public being lifted. 

If you have any information which might help us catch who are responsible for committing crime or 
Anti-social behaviour in your area please let us know by calling 101 or Crimestoppers which is 
anonymous on 0800 555 111.  
You can be part of your local text alert system by emailing your name and number to 
leicsruralcrime@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
 

PC 207 
Rob Cross  

 

PCSO 6598 
Emma Roe 
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